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Strengthening  
Care for Children 

Your General Practice is involved in a study 
with The Royal Children’s Hospital. 

 

The Royal Children’s Hospital is interested in the care 
your child received today.  

If you brought your child here today for an appointment, 
you may be asked by one of our researchers to fill in a 

quick 10 minute survey about your experience. 
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Your General Practice is involved in a study 
with The Royal Children’s Hospital. 

The Royal Children’s Hospital and your General Practice 
are working together on a project to strengthen care for 

children in North Western Melbourne. 
Your GP will have greater access to child health specialists 

who will help your GP to care for your child. 
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